
THE VILLAGE OF UNIONVILLE 
NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 
TO BE HELD MARCH 28, 2022 AT 7PM 

 
 

The Unionville Village Council will hold a public hearing on 
the proposed village budget for the 2022-2023 fiscal year at 
the Unionville Village Hall located at 6454 Merry Street on 

March 28, 2022 at 7:00 pm.  The Year-End Meeting will 
convene following the public hearing. 

 
 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to 
support the proposed budget will be subject of this 
hearing.  A copy of the budget is available for public 

inspection by appointment at the Village office by calling 
989-674-2244 and on the Village website:  

www.unionvillemi.us 
 

Village Clerk 
Jessica A. VanHove 

 
 
 

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act and the 
Americans with Disabilities Act. 


